
From: Jessica Mercerhill
To: Hallihan, Kathleen; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: FW: Request for Nonprofit Studies Minor Concurrence
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 8:06:30 PM

Please add this to the nonprofit studies proposal.
Jess

-----Original Message-----
From: Mangum, Stephen [mailto:mangum_1@fisher.osu.edu]
Sent: Tue 4/13/2010 6:54 PM
To: Jessica Mercerhill
Subject: RE: Request for Nonprofit Studies Minor Concurrence

Jess:

I apologize for the long delay in getting back to you.  I do not know why it took our faculty with
interests in this area so long to respond on the matter but it did.

The good news is that the perspective is supportive and positive.  We, the Fisher College, supportively
give our concurrence to this proposed minor.

Thanks for asking us to weigh in.  Good fortune moving forward.

Steve

Stephen Mangum
Senior Associate Dean
Professor of Management and Human Resources
Fisher College of Business
The Ohio State University

(614) 292-3834

-----Original Message-----
From: Jessica Mercerhill [mailto:jmercerhill@ehe.osu.edu]
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 4:22 PM
To: wyszomirski.1@osu.edu; pfister.1@osu.edu; mangum.1@osu.edu; blount.36@osu.edu;
hong.177@osu.edu; bystydzienski.1@osu.edu
Cc: williams.1415@osu.edu
Subject: RE: Request for Nonprofit Studies Minor Concurrence

Hello,

This is simply a reminder that a concurrence from your unit has been requested for the attached minor
proposal. Please respond by March 31 so that we may submit the proposal for curricular review spring
quarter.

Thank you!
Jess

-----Original Message-----
From: Jessica Mercerhill [mailto:jmercerhill@ehe.osu.edu]

mailto:jmercerhill@ehe.osu.edu
mailto:Hallihan.3@osu.edu
mailto:Vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:mangum_1@fisher.osu.edu
mailto:jmercerhill@ehe.osu.edu
mailto:jmercerhill@ehe.osu.edu


Sent: Tue 3/9/2010 3:14 PM
To: wyszomirski.1@osu.edu; pfister.1@osu.edu; mangum.1@osu.edu; blount.36@osu.edu;
gregoire.5@osu.edu; gustafson.5@osu.edu; glynn.14@osu.edu; hong.177@osu.edu;
bystydzienski.1@osu.edu; dutton.42@osu.edu
Cc: mumy.1@osu.edu; andereck.1@osu.edu; williams.1415@osu.edu
Subject: Request for Nonprofit Studies Minor Concurrence

Hello,

As you may be aware, a committee of faculty and staff from across the university have been working to
develop a proposal for an Interdisciplinary Minor in Nonprofit Studies to be housed in the John Glenn
School of Public Affairs. As they prepare to submit the attached proposal for curricular review, the
development committee would like to request your feedback and a message of concurrence. Please
respond by March 31.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!

Jessica Mercerhill
Director, Curriculum and Program Planning
Project ASPIRE
College of Education and Human Ecology
209 Arps Hall
1945 N. High St.
Columbus, OH 43210
614-247-7908


